LRC Meeting

Date: December 11, 2016

Attendance: Roy Lynch, Kevin Bowman, Carol Wall, Teresa Bruchon, Debbie Adams; guest Jason Clark.
Absent: Chris Compton, Gwen Daye.

Call to Order: Kevin Bowman; acting Chairperson of LRC committee called the meeting to order.

New Committee Members: The LRC needs more people involved, whether serving on the board or on a
sub-committee. Jason Clark a graphic designer from REGO; Regional Logos attended the LRC meeting as
a guest with the prospects of becoming a LRC board member. He brings extensive graphic arts and
marketing experience and an array of new ideas to our committee. Tammy Hinton Stephens from
Harmony Bus Tours and Gail Emmerson the pastors wife from Lewis Grove church were invited guests
that expressed interest in joining the LRC committee, but were unable to attend the December meeting.
Once we have met all of these prospective committee members, we will be vote on them at our next
meeting.

Minutes from the November 14, 2016 LRC meeting were submitted by Teresa. Copies provided by Roy.
A motion to approve was given by Debbie and seconded by Carol.

Bylaws: Roy submitted a set of bylaws for the Liberty Redevelopment Committee. Roy used a template
that followed other Town committee bylaws. Roy consulted with Town Attorney Bill Flowe and the
Town’s auditor in this process. A copy of the bylaws was provided to each attending LRC board member.
Roy discussed the basic principles of the 7 Articles addressed in the bylaws. He asked each member to
read over them thoroughly, and to relay any questions to him. He would submit a copy to the Town
Council at the December TC meeting. They would also review, submit question etc to Roy. The Town
Council would not vote to approve the bylaws until the January TC meeting.

Terms: Carol, Debbie and Teresa’s terms expire in January 2017.

Communication: Kevin will establish a communication link from the CelebrateLiberty.org site. There is a
tab near the bottom of the homepage that is for LRC members only. Click on it. Password is LRC. All
communication can be relayed via this site. The LRC minutes will be archived there as well.

Brainstorming Session: Kevin is still working on initiating a “Brainstroming” Session to have 1 rep from all
area organizations to attend, provide input, communicate etc how we can all better serve Liberty. He
suggested we follow the Sm Town Main St. format with a Economic Development committee, Marketing
committee, Promotions and Special Events committee and a Beautification committee.

Please encourage any interested people or organization that has an interest, investment or concern for
Liberty to join a sub-committee.






